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Dear VFA Provider, 
  
We recently discovered data discrepancies with the VFA Immunization Data 
Reports sent last Thursday. Please disregard the VFA Immunization Data 
Report received by your practice. An updated-corrected report will be sent 
out soon by the VFA program. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience and confusion. If you have questions or 
concerns, please contact us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
The VFA Program Team 
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